
 

Illinois Association of Agricultural Fairs  

Advocacy Fund Appeal  
IAAF needs your continued financial support to help our advocacy efforts 

in Springfield!  

Our lobbyist Bridget Doughtery has fought successfully to insure that 
county fairs funding was not cut and that funding was sent to fairs in a timely 
manner.  Although the latest budget that the General Assembly passed,  
included funding for fairs, there is much work to be done to keep county fair 
funding going. Please help us fight for your fair by donating to our advocacy 
fund.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Name of Fair or Organization: ____________________________________________________ 

Individual contact Name:_________________________________________________________ 

Email/Phone: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Amount of IAAF Advocacy Fund Donation: ________________________________________ 

Please make check payable to “IAAF” and mail to: 

71 West Fairview Lane, Springfield, IL 62711 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT & GENEROSITY 

 


